
Pac Meeting Minutes                                                                                            December 15, 2016 

Samuel Robertson Technical Secondary School 

Parent Advisory Committee 

Attendance 

Peggy Loran, Nancy Mcneil, Sabrina Mattson, Loreen Martin, Jill Ogloff,            

Barb Taylor 

 

New Business 

3 requests for funds from the following groups. 

1. Brent Crich asked for funds to purchase a computer to run the program we 

bought earlier as the school had no funds to purchase this at this time. The 

district has put in $1000 towards this purchase.  This was time sensitive as 

the competitions for the robotics club are coming up quickly.  We approved 

the amount of $750 for this computer. 

2. Steve Halfnights/Allard Ludwig asked for funds to purchase a subwoofer as 

the school has been renting this piece of equipment several times a year 

when they needed them and it would be more cost effective to own one in 

the long run.  We approved the amount of $750  for this purchase. 

3. Anelma Brown has requested funds to install a water bottle refill station.  

She has received a grant of $700 towards one but the cost is $1200.  We 

approved the amount of $500 toward this purchase.  The district will install 

it. 


